
 

 
DATE:  April 18, 2018 
 
TO:  Margie C. Rose, City Manager 
 

FROM: Steven Viera, Director of Human Resources 

SteveV@cctexas.com  
361-826-3445 

 

 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name      Title/Position   Department 

1. Steven Viera    Director of Human Resources  HR 
2. Rose Bond     Benefits Manager   HR 
 
OUTSIDE PRESENTER(S): 

Name    Title/Position    Organization 

N/A 
 
BACKGROUND : 

 
Fire is at a $(585k) loss this year with expenses 1.52% above expected.  Police is no 
longer in a loss position, with a net FYTD gain of $104 thousand.  Expenditures are 3.13% 
below budgeted levels.  Citicare is performing better than expected with expenditures 
currently 16.75% below budget.   
 
We will be holding interviews for the Medical/RX finalists on April 12 and we anticipate 
this will go to Council on May 8th and 15th.   
 
At the current trend, we will need to request a budget increase in the Fire fund in August.  
The other funds are performing well.   
 
I estimate the fund balance in Citicare will exceed $8 million by the end of the fiscal year 
with an appropriable balance of over $5 million.  The Police cash fund balance is projected 
to be $3.7 million, far short of the $7.1 million required under the fund balance policy and 
Police contract.  If the current trend in Fire continues, their cash fund balance will be 
around $4.5 million, about $0.5 million short of the estimated $5 million in reserves 
required by the fund balance policy and Fire contract. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
Monthly Health Plan Reports (Charts) 

Health Plan Update 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of April 24, 2018 

mailto:SteveV@cctexas.com


 

Monthly Health Plans Report  
 

 
 
Per Employee Per Month (PEPM) Chart 
 

 
 



 
 

 
  



 
 

 
 


